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I support anylegislation to ban the importation of foreign nuclear
waste into the United States from other countries. However, I do not
support any language that allows the President to allow importation of
foreign nuclear waste under any circumstances. Exceptions should be
made only with approval of congress as well as the President. In
addition, no other special interest or controversial legislation not
pertinent to this ban should be included in this legislation. It is
time for earmarking or pork barreling to stop. We the people elected
representatives to both the House and the Senate to help the President
make decisions and to. provide oversight for faulty decisions by the
President. Under the current administration, the President arbitrarily
makes decisions and manytimes stands alone (perhaps with his cabinet)
against the wishes of Congress and the People. It is time for the
elected representatives to make reasonable and logical decisions for the
good of this country and for the people-who elected them without regard
to party or special interest groups. As well the people of the USA
cannot continue to support the entire world. The President and the
Congress should begin acting as if they work for the People and not for
themselves or for corporations.

I have included Senator Corker and Senator Alexander on this email as I
want them to be aware of my opinion on this issue and would like to see
frequent updates from Senator Corker as I get from Congressman Gordon
and'now from Senator Alexander.

Thank you for reading.
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